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REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, page 54) 

  

QUESTION No.:  AI-19 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  Perhaps on notice, are you able to tell me which particular ATS-registered 

companies currently receive support through the ATS for after-market services? 

Mr Durrant:  Senator, I will not be able to do that because of the limitations of the legislation. 

Senator KIM CARR:  Confidentiality? 

Mr Durrant:  Yes. 

Senator KIM CARR:  You cannot tell me the companies that work in that area—as distinct from 

saying what money they get? I understand the legal implications of revealing those details, but are 

you able to tell me which particular companies working in the after-market area are currently 

registered with ATS? 

Senator Ronaldson:  We will take that on notice so that we are not cutting across any privacy 

concerns. If it is possible to do so, we will do it. 

 

ANSWER 

 

Information on particular companies registered for the ATS is confidential.   


